
 

Meeting Date: December 18, 2023 
Department: Administration 
Submitted By: Linnea Rader, Interim City Manager  
Prepared By: RoxAnn Rodney-Isbrecht, Clerk 
Agenda Title:  Lift Station Alarm System 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Per Danny Staunton, the alarm system at the lift stations sites are a dedicated phone line that the City 
pays monthly.    
 
The alarms are not currently working and trying to get service or repair is impossible to get in a timely 
fashion. This could also be a major liability problem for the City.    
 
The attached quotes are what Danny has received for the service.  We would recommend moving 
forward with the Gasvoda & Associates in the amount of $6,720.00   
 
There will be some cost saving in service plan rates if Council moves forward with a new system.   
The annual service cost for Gasvoda is $290.00 per/year as opposed to the $100 per/month the City is 
currently paying for service that we cannot get repaired.   
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